

READING

All of us have routines. We get up, eat, sleep, and go to work or school almost every day and every week.

Teresa is from Portugal. She goes to an American High school this year. She also has a part-time job. Let's look at her schedule. Teresa has classes from Monday to Friday. Her classes start at 8:00 am. She has lunch at 11:45. Teresa often brings a sandwich for her lunch, but sometimes she buys her food at the school cafeteria. Then, she goes back to her classes, which end at 3:00. After school, she usually walks home, but on Tuesday and Thursday, she works at a flower shop near the school campus. She loves working there, it is fun for her. Teresa starts work at 4:05. She is a cashier there. (She's a good employee, she is never late). The shop closes at 6:30, and she seldom goes out after work. Then, Teresa has dinner, does her homework, watches a little T.V. and goes to bed around 10:30 pm. On weekends, she visits her grandmother on Saturday. Then, she relaxes on Sundays.



1. Instructions. Answer the questions below based on the paragraph above.

Where is Teresa from?	
What time does Teresa start classes?	
What days does she have classes?	
Where does she work?	
What does she do?	
How does she like her job?	
How often does Teresa go out after work?	
What does she do on weekends?	